17 FitzZzrROY RoaD, LONDON NW1 8TU

Camden Planning Department

31st March 2021

Dear Sirs

Re. Application for roof extension, 17 Fitzroy Road, NW1 8TU

1 bought my flat (1% and 2™ floors, 17 Fitzroy Road) in February 1996 — more than 25 years
ago. The two bedrooms are quite small and, now that we’re retired, my husband and I feel
the need for more space.

In drawing up plans for a roof exiension we have borne in mind the necessary restrictions
related to the Conservation Area, and have tried to do something that would add rather

detract from the area I know and love so well.

1 do hope you will view our application kindly.

Yours sincerely

Philippa Stewart




